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Thank you to all of the families that contributed to the FUN RUN this
year. We raised a little over $22,000 for our library! 

In addition, we had wonderful prizes our students could win. 
Thank you also to our wonderful FUN RUN volunteers who helped

make this event happen. 
We aren't many, but we did it! 

BIG Thanks to all the parents and families who baked for our Teacher
Appreciation Cookie Swap. It was again such a great treat for our

teachers. Thank you.



We hope you can join us for our 
HOLIDAY Market on December 6th. 

Not only will we have over 30 vendors, but we will also have 
Santa available for free photos and fun free new games 

for the kids to play in the gym. 
Stop by and bring your family and friends to

 do some shopping. 

As always, to get the latest on
what your HSA is doing 

check out our 
Seylar HSA Facebook 

page HERE and our 
HSA Website

Please join us at our next HSA meeting on 
December 16th at 9:30am in the Cafeteria
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